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Town of Greenville, New Hampshire
Planning Board
Work Session Notes
Thursday, September 14, 2017

No Planning Board quorum was met. Chairman Ed White & BOS Ex-Officio Scott Tenney held a work
session on Thursday, September 14, 2017 at 7:00 pm in the Town Hall, 46 Main Street, Greenville, NH
03048.

Chairman White began the work session at 7:15 pm.

Town of Greenville — Zoning Ordinance

Chairman White and Member Tenney began their ongoing review of the Town of Greenville’s Zoning
Ordinance and made some preliminary changes to some of the existing definitions. The Board plans to
review the entire Ordinance over the next several months.

Town of Greenville — 2018 Budget Discussion

Chairman White and Member Tenney reviewed the 2017 Planning Board Budget and expenditures
spent to date. They discussed the possibility of taking monies out Line ttem 01-4191-1-392: PB
Consulting and creating a new line item involving training/education for members and staff.

NH Municipal Training — October 14, 2017

Chairman White, BOS Ex-Officio Tenney and Planning Board Administrator Deb Butcher registered for
the lecture on Saturday, October 14, 2017. Chairman White completed the Purchase Order in the
amount of $300 and will submit it to the Selectmen’s office for payment.

Minutes:
No action was taken on the draft minutes of August 10, 2017.

The work session ended at 9:00 pm.

Next meeting: Thursday, September 28, 2017.

Respectfully Submitted,
Debra A. Butcher
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